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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Deena L. Van Camp <deena.l.vancamp@gm.com>
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2018 11:23 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Allyn Begnoche
Subject: Electronic Submittal - Oakland, CA - Case Number RO0001389
Attachments: GeoTracker ESI 64601 Oakland.pdf

Dear Mr. Nowell:  
 
Argonaut Holdings and General Motors LLC f/k/a General Motors Company received the 
ACDEH Notice to Comply letters dated June 12, 2017 and June 27, 2018 for the Former 
Oakland Truck Center located at 8099 South Coliseum Way in Oakland, California.  In 
response to the Notice to Comply letters, the field forms and SOPs for the five quarterly 
monitoring reports for the Site, the five groundwater contour figures, and the cross 
section figures for the Site have been uploaded to the GeoTracker Site as requested. 
(See the attached screenshot from the GeoTracker website)  The uploading of this 
documentation should satisfy Technical Comments #1 and #2 in the June 12, 2017 
Notice to Comply letter.  Additionally, we have reached out to the property owner 
regarding their responsibility to address the remaining technical comments in ACDEH 
letters for the Site. 
 
Deena L. VanCamp, P. E. 
GM  - Sustainable Workplaces 
30400 Van Dyke Ave – 5th Floor 
Warren, MI  48093-2368 
Deena.l.vancamp@gm.com 
T 586-404-0496 
 

 
 
 
 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific statement to the 
contrary is included in this message.  
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. It may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, transmission, dissemination or other use, or taking 
of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the sender and delete it from your 
computer.  


